
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 27, 2016 

 

Sheri Pierce, City Clerk 

City of Valdez 

P.O. Box 307 

Valdez, Alaska 99686 

 

Dear Sheri: 

 

The PWSAC Board of Directors would like to invite the City of Valdez to nominate a 

representative to our Board of Directors to fill the 3-year seat October 1, 2016 through 

September 30, 2019.  We presently have Amanda Bauer your representative who has held 

the seat since 2010. 

 

It is customary for the individual who is filling the municipal seats on the PWSAC Board 

to be nominated by the City’s Mayor and confirmed by the City Council.  The only 

limitation to observe when making this recommendation is that the person not be an Area 

E Salmon Permit Holder, a processing industry interest, or native organization interest.  

Our Board has a designated number of seats for each of these user groups.  Once we have 

received the City’s recommendation letter, it will be presented to our Executive 

Committee at their next scheduled meeting for consideration.  

 

The representative would be expected to attend the General Board meeting n March and 

October each year.  The next General Board meeting will be October 7, 2016 held here in 

Cordova.  It is important that the City of Valdez representative be able to attend these 

meetings since it is of interest to both our organizations to keep in contact during the 

year. 

 

I will look forward to hearing from you. . 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kate Jager 

Executive Secretary  


